RESULTS OF CNCF GOVERNING
BOARD EMAIL VOTE

A Solicitation of Email Votes was sent to the Governing Board on September 26, 2024, with
links to the following attachments:

e E GB Voting Matters Description for 2024-Sept-26

Voting closed on October 9, 2024, at 11:59pm PT. Email votes were recorded by Paige
O’Connor, the CNCF Team Liaison. The tally of votes in favor of adopting the proposed
resolutions attached to the solicitation are as follows:

17 YES

0 ABSTAIN

0 NO


https://docs.google.com/document/d/1jeSSq8LvpRaw_6GWNeGjVEV0n9WoCJ-x3oTiUyJWYSk/edit#heading=h.3sfarlt0uip7
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1U8E_rBZFky9uCXyx8K5uci7WB-8kdLMJ/view?usp=sharing

